Hi Kate!
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Thanks for your generous donation to our Memphis Chapter BE the CAUSE campaign! 

We will be acknowledging and presenting special lapel pins to all current 2016 BE the CAUSE campaign contributors at the upcoming “Learn & Lunch” meeting on Thursday, May 5th, at the Towner Center atop Clark Tower.

I hope you are planning to attend this meeting so I may publicly and personally thank you for your support of the Memphis AFP chapter through the BE the CAUSE campaign.

You should have received an email with all the details about the May 5th meeting and how to register; if not, please let me know and I’ll forward a copy to you. 

Looking forward to hopefully seeing you soon!

Vicki Campbell
AFP Memphis, BE the CAUSE, Chair

